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Dear Parents,  

There has been a hive of activity at the school this week.  

Today, there has been a real injection of the colour red as the 

children were invited to wear something red as part of our focus 

on ‘Show Racism the Red Card’.  

Year 3 have been on a school trip to Ufton Court to support their 

learning in History. The children were able to get involved in a 

range of activities that enabled them to learn more about the 

Stone Age.  

On Thursday morning we welcomed prospective parents for our 

first open morning. The prefects did a sterling job showing our 

visitors around the school, talking to them about the learning that 

takes place and what their favourite bits about the school are. All 

our visitors were incredibly complimentary about the school and 

one person even said that they won’t look elsewhere as they know 

you couldn’t get any better! We’re really proud of the hard work 

that the staff and pupils put into making Our Lady of Peace an 

outstanding place of learning.  

For three days this week the Mission Team have been standing out 

on the front entrance collecting donations for our harvest charity 

work. We would like to thank all members of the school 

community who have made donations. These will really help those 

in need and supports our teaching about Catholic Social Teaching 

this year.  

Wishing you all a good weekend.  

Best wishes,  

Mr N Stopps 

Important dates: 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

Class Attendance: 

RHA—St Valentine –92.6% 

RHC—St Joseph –97.8% 

Yr1—St Faustina Kowalska –96.7% 

Yr1—St Bernadette –95.9% 

Yr2—St Teresa of Calcutta –94.3% 

Yr2—St Mary Magdalene –97.8% 

Yr3—St Paul –95.5% 

Yr3—St Martin de Porres –99.5% 

Yr4—St Peter –100% 

Yr4—St John-Bosco –99.3% 

Yr5—St Thomas More –92.5% 

Yr5—St Clare of Assisi –94.6% 

Yr6—St Maximilian –98.6% 

Yr6—St Josephine Bakhita –95% 

Whole school weekly attendance: 96.2% 
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October: 

Tuesday 22nd 

Year 5 Trip to                               

Hampton Court Palace 

Wednesday 23rd 

Harvest Mass—10:30am 

Open Day 2—1:30pm to 2:45pm 

Thursday 24th 

Bags2School 

Year 6 Trip—Uxbridge Bunker 

Friday 25th 

Bags2School 

Doughnut Sale—3:15pm 
 



ACHIEVEMENT & SUCCESS 
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This week’s pupils of the week are: 

RHA—St Valentine—Tanvi 

RHC—St Joseph—Scarlett  

Yr1—St Faustina Kowalska—Kaelan 

Yr1—St Bernadette—Lola 

Yr2—St Teresa of Calcutta—Ademide  

Yr2—St Mary Magadelene—Jayden 

Yr3—St Paul—The Whole Class 

Yr3—St Martin de Porres—Zane 

Yr4—St Peter—Ava  

Yr4—St John-Bosco—Nathan 

Yr5—St Thomas More—Fionn 

Yr5—St Clare of Assisi—Ananya  

Yr6—St Maximilian—Demetrious 

Yr6—St Josephine Bakhita—Justyna 

Congratulations to all of our pupils of the 

week for your hard work and achievements 



PARENT SUPPORT 

Our Lady of Peace Catholic  

Primary and Nursery School  

   With Christ in our hearts, together we grow PAGE 03 

Pencil Cases 

A reminder that pupils in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 are able to bring in their own pencil case with 

stationary to use during lessons.  This will support the school with ever increasing tight budgets. 

In your pencil case you will need: good quality writing pencils, a plain rubber, a sharpener, a blue 

handwriting pen (see below) and a white glue stick. You will also need a 30cm easy to read and 

use ruler, a pack of colouring pencils and a pack of basic felt tips (no sharpies etc.) Please respect 

that fashion stationery is best kept for home, as it causes a lot of distraction for the children in 

class. Please name as much as possible, so items can be returned. The school will not accept any 

responsibility for items which are lost or stolen. 

For handwriting pens, we recommend the blue Manuscript Handwriting pens which can be 

purchased on Amazon here: https://www.amazon.co.uk/Manuscript-Handwriting-Pen-Blue-

Pack/dp/B012AB9Y4Y  

 

 

 

 Boxes of Tissues Plea! 

As we move deeper into the Autumn and Winter seasons, we are seeing the inevitable increase 
in colds and sniffles. As you can imagine, we go through a lot of tissues in school during this 
time! 

We are kindly asking if parents would be able to donate a box of tissues that can be used in the 

classrooms. If you are able to make a donation, please drop the tissues off at the school office. 

Many thanks for your continued support.  

 

 

 

 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/Manuscript-Handwriting-Pen-Blue-Pack/dp/B012AB9Y4Y
https://www.amazon.co.uk/Manuscript-Handwriting-Pen-Blue-Pack/dp/B012AB9Y4Y


COMMUNITY NEWS 
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We are holding open days to showcase our wonderful school. Prospective parents will be 

beginning to look at potential schools for their children to start Reception in September 2025. 

Please do let anyone you know who is looking for a school space that we have open days 

organised for October and November. We are an inclusive school who welcome children of all 

faiths.  

If you know of anyone looking for school spaces for other year groups or needing a current 

Reception space, please ask them to contact the school office.  



MY ACTIVE CALENDAR 
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Christmas Fair - 30th November 

The Christmas Fair is fast approaching and we are asking for your help please with the 

following donations: 

New, unused gifts for the tombola - this could include toys, toiletries, candles, mugs, 

stationery or anything else you can think of that would make a nice prize! 

Preloved Christmas jumpers - if you have any outgrown Christmas jumpers, please let us have 

them so we can run a preloved jumper stall at the Fair - in time for Christmas jumper day in 

December! 

Bottles of drink - Friday 8th November will be a non-uniform day and in exchange we are 

asking everyone to bring a bottle of drink (alcoholic or non-alcoholic) for our bottle tombola - 

this is always our most popular stall at the Christmas Fair and we rely on your generous 

donations to stock it. 

And of course, we need volunteers to help us on the day. It’s not possible to put on large 

events like the Christmas Fair without lots of helpers, so any time you are able to spare makes 

a huge difference. If you would like to get involved, please chat to us in the playground or 

email friends@olopprimary.co.uk  

Or you can just sign up to help here: https://volunteersignup.org/DTD8L  

mailto:friends@olopprimary.co.uk
https://volunteersignup.org/DTD8L
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Class Fundraising  

Thursday 7th November 2024—Tickets for Santa’s Grotto on sale at drop off time! 

Please also remember to place your orders for the children’s Christmas artwork 

project by noon on Wednesday 23rd October. As well as Christmas cards, there are 

lots of other products available which could make great Christmas gifts for friends 

and family. 



WAKE UP WEDNESDAY—NATIONAL COLLEGE 
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Ofcom’s latest Media Use and Attitudes Report states that most children can 

watch streamed films on a mobile device both in and out of the home, with 80% of 

UK children watching films on phones, tablets or laptops. That’s a lot of 

youngsters who might be using their own gadgets to watch something suitably 

spooky this Halloween season or perhaps, something a little too frightening.  

  

With older children in particular, it can be difficult knowing how to manage their 

increasing interest in more mature content – including horror films, in many cases 

– let alone knowing how best to safeguard them from inappropriate material.   

DOWNLOAD YOUR FREE GUIDE  

https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1


PUBLIC HEALTH NURSING DROP-IN CLINICS AND 

GROUP SESSIONS  

Our Lady of Peace Catholic  

Primary and Nursery School  

   With Christ in our hearts, together we grow PAGE 09 

Please find below timetable for Public Health Nursing Drop-in Clinics and Group Sessions in 
order to get support and advice.  



COMMUNITY SUPPORT 
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Let’s Connect is a social network to support the wellbeing of citizens over 
the age of 18 by connecting with each other, with organisations and 
services and with the many opportunities in our community. Please see 
the Flyer below for more information and how to join.  



SLOUGH DOMESTIC ABUSE SUPPORT SERVICE 
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Sessions are held in the local Family Hubs. Parents and carers can access 
support advice and guidance in a safe and confidential space. No 
appointment necessary. Please see the Flyer below for more information 
and contact details.  



CHURCH BULLETIN 
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